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Good Evening Puncher Families! 

This is principal Kimberly Mills calling to remind you that the 4th grading period has begun.  Students 

should be logging into their teacher's google classrooms daily and completing work.  If your child does not 

know their teacher's code, please have them check the Academic tab on the Mifflin High School 

website.  Please check in with your son or daughter to make sure they are completing their 

assignments.  Students can access their school work from a computer or their cell phone.  Fourth quarter 

grades determine fall athletic eligibility.  At this time no changes have been made to grading or how 

eligibility will be determined.  I will let you know if anything changes, but at this time all athletes who want 

to participate in a fall sport need to make sure they are completing their assignments daily.  Please make 

sure your email and phone numbers are up to date in Infinite Campus to make sure you are getting timely 

and important information.  You can update these in the student or parent portal.  If you have any 

questions about your student’s assignments or grades, please email your child's teacher.  This can be 

done through the parent portal as well. Next week your child will receive a Columbus City Schools Email 

Address and more information about Columbus City Schools' Distance Learning.  Free breakfast and 

Lunch are provided daily Monday-Friday at Mifflin High School.  Breakfast pick up is from 8-9 and lunch 

can be picked up between 11-1.   I hope you are able to enjoy the sunshine and warmer weather while 

practicing social distancing. Be well and stay safe.   

Go Punchers! 

Kimberly Mills, Principal 

 


